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Finnish Pharmacists’ Association

The organisation of public healthcare, social welfare and rescue 
services will be reformed in Finland. The planning of the reform of 
social and health services has continued for years. 

The responsibility for organising these services will be transferred
from municipalities to wellbeing services counties from 2023. The key
objective of the reform is to improve the availability and quality of
basic public services throughout Finland.

Several small health care units, including hospital pharmacies, have
been integrated into larger units to achieve the goals. Integration has
accelerated facilities modernization and investment in automation of
pharmaceutical distribution and manufacturing.
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The changes that have
taken place will continue
for the next few years in
different parts of Finland.


